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Newsletter No 13          TERM   3           23 August 2017 

School Motto: With Pride We Strive
 
WINTER CARNIVAL 
Our school continued its success at this 
annual sporting event, with both teams 
achieving impressive results. We finished first 
in Soccer and runners up in Netball. Our 
students performed remarkably well, their 
sportsmanship was a credit to them and we 
are very proud of the way they represented 
themselves and our school. Thanks to the 
coaches, Mr Deane and Mrs Clayton, who 
trained the teams and led them superbly 
throughout the lead-up and on the day of the 
carnival. I would also like to acknowledge the 
valued assistance of many parents who 
turned up to offer their support. All our teams, 
coaches and 
supporting parents 
did themselves 
and their school 
proud. Great job 
everyone. 
 
BOOK WEEK ACTIVITIES 
Our school was humming with colour and excitement on Tuesday when students and 
staff dressed up as book characters. This was part of our extended Book Week 
celebrations. What a great effort families made, coming up with creative and clever 
ideas. Book Week concludes on Thursday with a reading session at lunchtime. 
 
SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHS 

  School photo day is Thursday 31 August 2017. Please refer to the Kapture Photography flyer 
further in this newsletter. It is important to read all accompanying information carefully. Please 
have your children in school uniform for the photographs. Thank you.  

 
YEAR 3/4 ASSEMBLY 
Congratulations to the Year 3/4 class on producing a marvellous assembly last Friday 
week. The choreography, the enthusiasm, the dances, the costumes and the props 
made their items so enjoyable to view. You could see the fun and excitement in their 
eyes. Well done students, Mrs Gerace, Mrs Millar, Mrs Lawson and the myriad of 
helpers that made it possible. 
 
ASSEMBLY 

Our next assembly is on Friday 8 September at 2pm. It will be hosted by Mrs Kaitani and will 
feature Japanese and Music items. Come along to our undercover area and be entertained by 
our talented students. 
 

  

 
 

COMING EVENTS 
 

August 

23 Cricket Clinic – 3:15pm – 4pm 

25 Read a book with a friend – Lunchtime 

29  P&C Father’s Day Stall 

31  School Photos 

31 School Open Night 6pm – 7:15pm 

 

September 

4 Rainbow Fruit/Vege Day 

6 Council Meeting 6:15pm 

 P&C Meeting 7pm 

7 Student Banking 8:30am – 8:50am 

8 Specialist Assembly 2pm  
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Swimming Lesson Times: 

 
CLASS 

Bus 
Leaves 
School 

Start  
lesson 

End 
lesson 

Approx 
return 

TA4 
TA5  
TA1  

11:35am 11:55am 12:35pm 1:05pm 

TA6  
TA3  

12:20pm 12:40pm 1:20pm 1:50pm 

PP  
TA2 

1:05pm 1:25pm 2:05pm 2:35pm 
 

Recess and lunch times have been modified for those 
classes affected. 

 

Requirements:  
 

 Bathers/Towel/Goggles 
 School Uniform and underwear 
 Strong plastic bag for wet clothing carried in a 

recycling shopping bag 
 

Please ensure your child’s name is on all possessions. 
 

PARENT/SCHOOL OPEN NIGHT  
(School Open 6:00pm – 7:15pm) 
On behalf of the school I’d like to invite all 
members of the school community to the ‘Open 
Night’ on Thursday 31 August.  
Students are able to lead their family members 
through classrooms and the corridor to proudly 
point out their work. This is a special evening and 
students love having their families visiting the 
school, especially at night time!  
Following the open classrooms, there will be a 
performance by our school choir in the undercover 
area.  
The P&C, supported by the Lawson family, will be 
putting on a sausage sizzle fundraiser throughout 
the evening and a coffee van will also be on site. 
Clifton Park Primary School provides a rich and 
varied education for its students, thanks to the 
support of parents and the community. This is an 

opportunity for the school to 
share some of the students’ 
learning with the school 
community.  
We will also have a display in 
the corridor on our Positive 

Behaviour Support (PBS) direction where you will 
have an opportunity for input into our next step on 
our journey. Please take the opportunity to ask 
questions of the staff there to gain a greater insight 
into our aims and expectations of PBS. 
Parents are reminded that this evening is not the 
time for teacher parent interviews. Please 
negotiate a time with the teacher if you want an 
interview at a later date.  
We look forward to seeing you at the Open Night 
and joining us in this celebration of learning.  

 
 
SWIMMING LESSONS 
A reminder In-term swimming lessons for PP – 
Year 6 students will take place in Weeks 9 & 10 

of this term.  
 

This year, the range of 
swimming stages has 
been widened to extend to 
Stage 15 Bronze Star.  

 

Families will receive details about the lessons 
and the associated cost. Please return the 
necessary paperwork to the school by Friday 1 
September. 
 

PLEASE NOTE: There will be NO Friday lunch 
orders for the two weeks while swimming lessons 
are being conducted. 

 
 
 
 

 
Ric Gates 

Ric Gates 

PRINCIPAL 

  

  
   Please be aware of the following: 

       Term 3 

Week 6 -  NO CHOIR  

Week 7 - Parent Night - Thur 31 Aug 6-7:15pm 

Week 8  - Specialist Assembly - Fri 8 Sept 2pm  
 

     Term 4 

Week 1 - NO CHOIR 

Week 2 - NO CHOIR 
Week 10 – NO CHOIR – (Yr 6 Graduation Tue 12 Dec) 

 

 

 

https://www.google.com.au/imgres?imgurl=http://www.bethsnotesplus.com/wp-content/uploads/2013/09/Choir-word.png&imgrefurl=http://www.bethsnotesplus.com/2013/09/music-words.html/choir-word&docid=qQzvRDL25CuRlM&tbnid=36PydNPTH7bgsM:&vet=10ahUKEwjc7ZGbrMnVAhXIWrwKHZKUCrsQMwg2KA4wDg..i&w=888&h=417&bih=670&biw=1149&q=choir members woridingclip art&ved=0ahUKEwjc7ZGbrMnVAhXIWrwKHZKUCrsQMwg2KA4wDg&iact=mrc&uact=8
http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwi6-_WIrcnVAhUnj1QKHd14A_AQjRwIBw&url=http://www.cbccumming.org/ministries/music/&psig=AFQjCNEeDlBpJZxc4EXGroKLXGh0kv8Faw&ust=1502340389832230


  

 
  
 

Monday 4th September 

Rainbow 
Fruit and Vege Day 

 

Every day of the year we encourage students to eat a wide range 
of healthy foods (different colours/types). 

  

We are calling Monday 4 September Rainbow Day! 
 

On the day, we would like students to have as wide a range of 
coloured fruit and vegetables in their recess and lunch boxes. 

  

Class teachers will make a tally of the how many colours of fruit 
and vege that students have bought to school to eat. 

  
 

 
 

https://www.google.com.au/imgres?imgurl=http://www.freshpoint.com/wp-content/uploads/rainbow-fruit-vegetables-heart-month-freshpoint.jpg&imgrefurl=http://www.freshpoint.com/news/think-color-variety-american-heart-month/&docid=9n8QIVfACiC6vM&tbnid=mZDFJ6cccOaKTM:&vet=10ahUKEwisw--M9-nVAhVRNbwKHbBeDwI4ZBAzCA8oDTAN..i&w=6676&h=2088&bih=670&biw=1149&q=Rainbow Fruit and Veg day&ved=0ahUKEwisw--M9-nVAhVRNbwKHbBeDwI4ZBAzCA8oDTAN&iact=mrc&uact=8
https://www.google.com.au/imgres?imgurl=http://www.freshpoint.com/wp-content/uploads/rainbow-fruit-vegetables-heart-month-freshpoint.jpg&imgrefurl=http://www.freshpoint.com/news/think-color-variety-american-heart-month/&docid=9n8QIVfACiC6vM&tbnid=mZDFJ6cccOaKTM:&vet=10ahUKEwisw--M9-nVAhVRNbwKHbBeDwI4ZBAzCA8oDTAN..i&w=6676&h=2088&bih=670&biw=1149&q=Rainbow Fruit and Veg day&ved=0ahUKEwisw--M9-nVAhVRNbwKHbBeDwI4ZBAzCA8oDTAN&iact=mrc&uact=8


  

 
  
 

 
 
 

 
 

SCHOOL PHOTO DAY IS COMING! 
Thursday 31ST August 2017 

 
 

Our school photo day is coming! 
 

Every student should have received a Kapture Photography order envelope. 
 

The recommended method of ordering your photos is online through Kapture’s website as your 
payment is secure and can be easily verified at any time.  

Alternatively you can pay by cash and return the provided envelope to the school on the 
photography day. 

 
You have the remainder of the current year to order, 5 days after photography a late fee will apply. 

Please check the website. 
 
You also have the option to order a sibling photo package online, however please be aware there 
may be a limited number of sibling orders that can be placed due to time constraints on photo day. 
We suggest you place your online sibling order the moment you receive your personalised 
envelopes.  
 

Refer to our website for your sibling closing date. Late requests cannot be granted. 
 

Kapture offer a money back guarantee for any parent who is not fully satisfied with their photo 
package. Should you have any queries before or after photo day, please direct them to the Kapture 

office on 9240 1714 or email enquiries@kapture.com.au. 
 
All students will be photographed individually on photo day for school administration records AS WELL as included in 
their class group photo available for purchase to all families. Should there be any reason why your child should NOT 

be included in the photo shoot –please contact the school office. 
 



  

 
  
 

  

 



  

 
  
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  

 
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 

We are excited to be taking part in the 

 2017 Woolworths Earn & Learn program 
 

From now until September 19th 2017, you can collect stickers at Woolworths 

 that go towards Earn & Learn points. 
 

 For every $10 you spend at Woolworths (excluding the purchase of tobacco, liquor and gift cards), you 

will receive 1 sticker. 

 These stickers can then be given to your children to collect on a special sticker card.  

 Once it is completed, they can simply bring it back here to school or you can drop them into your local 

Woolworths collection box. 

 The more points we earn, the more we can redeem from a choice of over 10,000 educational 

resources including mathematics and English resources, art & crafts materials and much, much more! 

 

During the previous campaign, we were able to purchase some great resources  

with the points we earned, thanks to you. 
 

We are grateful for your support and look forward to a successful program. 

 If you have any questions, please ask at School. 
 

 

 



  

 
  
 

 
 

The new wristbands are proving to be a hit with the students. Each 
student is eligible to receive one when their Reading Journal shows 
they’ve read 100 times. Mrs Jolliffe loves handing these out to the 
very excited and proud students who come to her office when they 

reach this reading milestone. 
 

 
 

  

 

 

                                                                                                  

Put your thinking caps on and 
‘Have Sum Fun’ 

We give everyone the opportunity to 

sharpen their skills and knowledge by 

providing problem solving tasks in our 

School Newsletter.  
The second challenge was –  

Question #2:  

 If today is Wednesday what day 

will it be in 1000 days from now?  

Answer: - TUESDAY 

 
 

 

 
 

Question 3 

 

How many different 

prime numbers have  

the sum of 30? 

 

Answer _____! 
 

 Families are encouraged to work together to 

discuss strategies and solve the maths 

problem.  

 Each student may enter one answer.   

 Answers can be written on any type of paper. 

 Answers need to be put into the orange 

box located outside of TA5 by 1st 

September. 

  Please ensure answers are named clearly, 

including classroom form (e.g. TA5).  

 A small prize will be presented to the first 

correct answer drawn at the mini assembly on 

Monday 4th September. 

Congratulations  

Ashton from Year 3 you are this week’s  

Mathematics star! 
 



  

 
  
 

 

 
The uniform shop will be open in Term 3 on the 

following dates:- 
 
 
 

Monday 11TH September  
8:45am – 9:15am 

 

 

School Uniform Order Forms are available at the 

front office. Complete and place them in the 

uniform box in the front office and they will be 

processed as soon as possible. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Lauree Sims 
Uniform Coordinator 

Monday – Friday 
during school hours 

PH: 0400 239 144 
 

 

FOLLOW US ON FACEBOOK 

    
 

Did you know the P&C has a new 

Facebook page? 
Check it out at: 

https://www.facebook.com/cliftonparkpandc/. 
 

Make sure you follow us to hear about what we’re 

doing to help our school and what 

you can do to be involved. 

 
 

 

IS NOW AVAILABLE 
IN THE UNIFORM 

SHOP! 
 

 

 

Please contact  
Renia Clark on 0439 939 583 

 

https://www.facebook.com/cliftonparkpandc/
https://www.bing.com/images/search?view=detailV2&ccid=W3dShVW9&id=F0943A32C40F5B803102DD14FFD18F9A8124DB82&thid=OIP.W3dShVW9Q3GiKeNxXy0CPAEJCm&q=eftpos+pics&simid=608046222469956149&selectedIndex=165
https://www.google.com.au/imgres?imgurl=https://static1.squarespace.com/static/54daa4c1e4b0a4fe55c3967e/t/568e4438a128e6ac187cc160/1452164153387/&imgrefurl=http://www.rcits.org/&docid=0oyS1h_ilsXIfM&tbnid=HGzfOLeP2rWvbM:&vet=10ahUKEwiQldfVuMnVAhWDgbwKHTbhDJw4ZBAzCAkoBzAH..i&w=911&h=372&bih=896&biw=1745&q=volunteers needed&ved=0ahUKEwiQldfVuMnVAhWDgbwKHTbhDJw4ZBAzCAkoBzAH&iact=mrc&uact=8


  

 
  
 

 

 

Leschenault Cricket 

Club 
Online registrations will be opening soon for 

the 2017/18 season. 

We offer In2cricket, T20 Blast and regular 

junior cricket up to year 11/12 

 for boys and girls. 

Please log onto playcricket.com.au or 

leschenaultcricketclub.com  

for all of the information 

 

The season will commence at the beginning of 

Term 4. We are a kidsport club. 

Phone 0428 259 441 if unable to complete 

online registration 

 
 

 
Computer Recycling Trial – limited offer – FREE 

computers are still available (with WIFI and without WIFI) 
 

Rebuilt School Desktop Computers – surplus to the Glen Huon 
Primary School. 

These workstations have been rebuilt as a community recycling 
project to assist families in the Eaton community and 

surrounds.  This is a Community Service Project. 
 

Computer without Wi-Fi are FREE to families in need of computer 
to assist with student homework. 

Computer can connect to internet via blue Ethernet cable via the 
home internet connection. 

Computers with WIFI have a $20 cost for the WIFI component only. 
Computer distribution will be on managed on a needs / first reply 

basis. 
Maximum of 1 per family. 

 

Operating System is Windows 7  
Microsoft Office installed version 2007 

Please contact Narelle Kavanagh (CSM) or Amanda Munday if your 
family would like to express an interest in taking a FREE computer 

for your student. 
On 9724 0100 or email your expressions of interest to 

glenhuon.ps@education.wa.edu.au 
 

 

BUNBURY & DISTRICTS LITTLE 

ATHLETICS 

2017/2018 SEASON 

REGISTRATIONS OPEN ONLINE: 
2nd September 2017 at 9am 

https://resultshq.com.au/Login/ 
 

Once registered come to the Athletics Track Hay Park 
Bunbury, to collect your registration packs and purchase 

uniforms. Sun 3
rd

 Sept 2pm to 5pm. 
Sundays 10

th
, 17

th
 & 24

th
 Sept 10am to 1pm 

 
For Ages from U6’s to U17’s 

First time enrolments require a birth certificate 
 

Competition Starts 7
th

 October 2016 

Competition 
Saturdays 8am -11.30am 

 

Training Days 
U6-U10: Mon 4.30-5.30 

U10-U17: Wed 4.30-5.30 
 

0406 989 377 
www.bunburylittleathletics.com.au 

bunburylittleathletics@gmail.com.au 
www.facebook.com/littleathleticsbunbury 

 

FAMILY FUN FITNESS 
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